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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Plumbing Services for the Parks, Recreation and
Community Facilities Department (Citywide)

The increase is due to recent, unanticipated plumbing issues at Hohokam Stadium and Fire Station
201 in the current year, as well as utilizing plumbing contractors for smaller jobs.  An overall increase
in plumbing repairs for Years 2 and 3 is anticipated.

The Parks, Recreation and Community Facilities Department and Purchasing recommend increasing
the dollar-limit with Mesa Energy Systems Inc., RKS Plumbing and Mechanical Inc., Sun Mechanical
Inc., and W.D. Manor Mechanical Contractors, Inc., by $75,000 for Year 1 from $125,000 to $200,000
annually; and by $100,000 for Years 2 and 3 from $100,000 to $200,000 annually.
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